
ALRC Survey of Judges 
 
Follow-up email  
 
This email is being sent to all judges who were sent a link to the ALRC survey of federal 
judicial officers on judicial impartiality. As all surveys are anonymous, we do not know who 
has or has not completed and submitted the survey.  
 
If you have already completed the survey, thank you very much for doing so. If you have not 
yet completed the survey and intend to do so, please do so before 11.59pm AEST, 
Tuesday, 27 April 2021. After this time the survey will close to new responses and 
responses to questions in partially-completed surveys will be recorded. 
 

Please click this link to access the survey: [Link removed] 
 

 
If you have started the survey, but have not yet completed and submitted it, you may click on 
the link using the same device to complete your responses. 
 
We are aware that you are very busy people with many claims on your time, and your 
involvement is greatly appreciated. Your responses are essential for obtaining important 
information for the ALRC’s inquiry into judicial impartiality. 
 
It is important to emphasise that the information you provide will be reported in summary 
form in any subsequent publication or other communication. Responses to questions that 
ask for a written response may be quoted. Individual judges will not be identified and 
anonymity is assured. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to email 
impartiality@alrc.gov.au.  
 
Thank you again for your involvement in this important survey. 
 
 
 

https://alrc.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5oTu8WgKYr53dky
mailto:impartiality@alrc.gov.au

